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DON’T FORGET: SET YOUR CLOCKS AHEAD ONE HOUR SATURDAY NIGHT 

BEFORE YOU GO TO BED!   

DAYLIGHT SAVINGS TIME BEGINS! 

 
GENERAL 

 

OPERATION US: If you missed this week's meeting and you would like to go to our last presentation of 

the year at Leona Cox on April 1st you need to see Ms. Mast by the end of lunch TODAY!  

 

Today is the last day to sign up for the ASVAB test in the counseling office. The ASVAB test gives you 

math, verbal, science, and technical scores which can help identify academic strengths and weaknesses. 

The Interest-finder results can assist you in determining possible career choices. Students who 

complete the test receive a copy of Exploring Careers: The ASVAB Career Exploration Guide, a book 

that has information about more than 400 different occupations in both the military and civilian areas.  

 

COC is offering SPEED READING courses this summer.  Also classes to improve READING SKILLS!  

What a great opportunity!  You can improve on phonics, comprehension, vocab, and more!  All 
programs meet once a week.  For more info or to register call 1.800.978.3532. 

 

JUNIORS - are you interested in attending a Leadership Opportunity over the summer?  Pepperdine 

University, which is in Malibu, is having its annual 5-day Youth Citizenship Seminar (YCS) from June 

16th-June 20th.  Selected juniors will stay on campus, interact with today's leaders, explore current 

world and national topics and discuss constructive solutions.  Canyon can nominate 2 boys and 2 girls to 

go.  $20 dorm-room key deposit is required.  Academic ranking is not necessarily a pre-req for this 

opportunity; students that are active in Leadership, clubs, ASB, athletics, theater, music, or a wide 

variety of student activities may be interested.   If you are interested please see your counselor or Mrs. 

Trapani in the Counseling Office.  Nominations are due by March 17th to Mrs. Trapani in the Counseling 

Office. 

 

ROP – CAREER TECHNICAL EDUCATION: Please encourage your sophomore or junior to stop by the 

ROP office and see the variety of classes available for next year.  These classes provide an excellent 

opportunity to learn about careers while earning high school credits.  All classes are taught by industry 

professionals.  These courses can provide students a great opportunity to learn about a career they may 

be interested in before spending the time and money on college-level courses.  Some of our courses have 

a course articulation agreement with COC.  For a current schedule of classes and course description, 

visit our website at www.hartROP.com or have your student see Mrs. Gaines in the ROP office. 

 



  

MATH HONOR SOCIETY - Lots of news!  If you are a senior and you want a Math Honor Society cord 

for graduation, please stop by G216 for a form.  Form and money are due by March 25th.   

 

MEETINGS 

 

THE LEAGUE OF LEGENDS CLUB will meet in T-4 TODAY at lunch. 

 

BOOK CLUB meets TODAY in the library @ lunch. All are welcome! 

 

FCA MEETING is TODAY at lunch in room G-206.  We will have snacks and great conversations.  Come 

and check us out.   

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE SMILE CLUB!  They have been able to raise over $1000 this year! This 

money goes for surgeries for children in Third World Countries who suffer from a cleft lip or cleft 

palette.  This will buy surgeries for 4 children!  Awesome! The next Smile Club will be meeting Wed. 

March 12th in room B-7 at Lunch.  See you there!   

 

CHECKMATES CHESS CLUB and YU-GI-OH Club meet every Wednesday and Friday and G-117.  Bring 

your lunch. Questions ask Mr. Clark 

 

POLITICAL DEBATE CLUB:  Meets every Friday at lunch in E-1.   

 

THE ROLEPLAYING CLUB will be meeting TODAY from 3:00 to 7:00 pm in G107 to play the pathfinder 

roleplaying game.   New players are welcome!   

 

HEY COWBOYS! The GSA will be holding its next meeting at lunch on Thursday March 13 in room C4. 

Keep in mind that the GSA Summit has been moved to May 10th. Applications can be found in C4 and the 

counseling office! Also, tickets go on sale for $5 each for the PFLAG BBQ on May 24, at Richard Rioux 

Memorial Park from 2-6p.m 

 

SENIORS 

 

ARE YOU A SENIOR?  AND maybe you have not found the RIGHT college MATCH for you yet?  Did 

you know that some great colleges are still accepting applications?  One college is Louisiana State and 

we have the rep coming to CANYON on May 2nd during 5th period in H-1.  They are a top-ranked 

university in Engineering, Business, Law, Architecture and Design, French, and Education.  They ALSO 

have colleges in Agriculture, Art & Design, Humanities & Social Sciences, and Music & Dramatic Arts.  

Tuition is less than $5000 per semester!  That is a great deal!  So mark your calendar and go to H-1 in 

May and learn more.  

 

THE CALIFORNIA ALARM ASSOCIATION is offering $40,000 in scholarships to seniors with a 

parent or guardian that is a full time member of a law enforcement agency.  If you have a parent or 

guardian that is a full time paid or volunteer member of a fire department you are also eligible to apply.  

Please pick up an application in the counseling office.  Applications must be postmarked by March 31st. 

 

 


